
Ky’Leah Walls
(434) 262-1829
klwalls38@gmail.com

April 12, 2024

Kendall Lee
Director, Infant and Toddler Connection of the Heartland
315 West 3rd St
Farmville, VA 23901

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to apply for the Early Intervention Service Coordinator position
that will open soon. As an Infant and Toddler Connection intern, I have
experience in early intervention and would be an excellent candidate.

After reading the job description, I am confident I can serve as a leader in this
position. My passion for working with individuals and children will be a vital
resource, and I enjoy seeing the development of infants and toddlers.

In addition to my experience, I am highly committed to serving the community
around me. My drive and experience will significantly impact my work ethic. I
am also a fantastic team player and frequently engage in partnered
conversations.

I look forward to discussing this position and my expertise with you in more
detail.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration

Sincerely,

Ky’Leah Jy’Keirra Walls


